
From: <executive@bcscle.org> 

Date: Tue, Apr 14, 2009 at 12:39 AM 

Subject: Spring Fest 2009 on April 18 2009 

 

 

Dear members, 

  

    We had a "Sweet and short" inaugural presentation from our organization on the auspicious 

occasion of the Baiaskhi celebration organized by the Shiva Vishnu temple at Parma on 

4/11/09. We are really proud of our culturally vibrant group. Special thanks must go to 

the participants and/or their parents who worked tirelessly to make this program a success.  

  

    Finally the spring has arrived here in Cleveland. So let us celebrate and welcome spring 

through our next program "Spring Fest 2009" at ICC building, 12412 Cedar Road on April 18, 

2009. The door opens at 10 AM; we will enjoy the whole day full of entertainment through 

indoor games and fun activities in the form of table tennis, carrom, arm wrestling, musical chair, 

music trivia, brain storming, and many others in store for the kids and adults alike. There will be 

many stalls serving food items like kachuri/aloor dom, patisapta, pao bhaji, chaat, chow 

mein, etc, etc.  

  

    The most exciting program is reserved for the end; we are showing the newly released Bengali 

movie "Piyalir Password". This star studded Bengali movie, shot in USA, is already enjoying a 

very high rating among the movie critics. We are attaching this link to know a bit more about 

this movie: http://www.banglapodcast.com/html/piyalir_password.html.  We are privileged to 

have Mr. Raj Basu, the director of the movie among us on that occasion. The audience can ask 

questions to Mr. Basu after the movie is over. We are requesting a nominal donation of $ 5 each 

family for this show.   

 

     Interested members or their family must give their names to the contact persons (mentioned in 

the program) before the start of the event. We will aprreciate if you can give the names before 

the actual day of the event for the table tennis (singles and doubles) and carrom competitions.  

 

    We wholeheartedly request all our members to come and enjoy "Spring Fest 2009". Please 

open the attachment for the detail program.  

  

Shouvik Majumdar, Secretary, BCS 

Debabrata  Ghosh, President,  BCS 

 

http://www.banglapodcast.com/html/piyalir_password.html

